
Austin Township Special Board Meeting 

August 6, 2018 

The Austin Township Special Board Meeting was called to order by Supervisor Kenneth Vredenburg at 

the Township Hall at 14132 Pierce Road, Stanwood, Michigan, 49346 on August 6, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. 

Present were: Kenneth Vredenburg, Elizabeth G Carr, Carolyn Towsley, John Brockway, and Sandra 

Mayo. 

Moved by Carolyn Towsley, supported by Elizabeth G Carr to propose that we contract with Fahey, 

Schultz, Burzych, and Rhodes Law firm to provide legal services to Austin Township. Ayes-5 Nays-0 

Motion carried. They will send us a letter of intent to sign.  

Austin Township would like for the new attorneys to review the current proposed fire contract with 

Morton Township.   

Meeting adjourned at 5:25 p.m. 

 

Elizabeth G Carr 

 

Austin Township Clerk 


